COPY
LLONB'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

B 71, Fenchurch Street, London, ECy
é\‘ : Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone : ROYal 9166
> Telex No.: 24305

18th July, 1960.

Dear Sirs,

Se8, "TOMOCYCLUS"

I have your memorandum of the 14th
July and shall be glad if you will inform the
Owners that no objection will taken to the
Boiler Survey being deferred for the time
being, on the understanding that arrangements
are made for the inspection to be carried out
before the ship again proceeds to sea.

Yours faithfully,

Olerk go the) ~(
Classification Comnittee.
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